
 

 

POCKETFINDER VEHICLE INSTALLATION WARNINGS 

LBT RECOMMENDS THAT CUSTMERS USE A PROFESSIONAL AUTOMOTIVE 
TECHNITIAN TO INSTALL THEIR POCKETFINDER VEHICLE DEVICES. 

LBT RECOMMENDS THAT CUSTOMERS INSTALL THEIR POCKETFINDER VEHICLE 
UNITS IN THE TRUNK OF THEIR VEHICLE OR UNDER THE DASHBOARD TO 
ENSURE MAXIMUM SAFETY. DO NOT INSTALL ANY POCKETFINDER DEVICE IN 
YOUR ENGINE COMPARTMENT. 

ADDITIONAL PRECAUTIONS: 

1) Engine must be turned off and cool prior to installing the device. 
2) Do not place wires anywhere they may overheat. 
3) Do not place wires anywhere that may cause them to be cut. 
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